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GENERAL CONFERENCE Original: FRENCH 

Twenty-first regular session 

A FURTHER MESSAGE OF CONGRATULATION RECEIVED ON THE OCCASION 
OF THE TWENTIETH ANNIVERSARY OF THE 
INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY 

Telegram addressed to the Director General by_ the Director-General of the World-
Health Organization 

"11 October 1977 

"ON THE OCCASION OF THE 20TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC 
ENERGY AGENCY I WISH TO CONVEY TO YOU, ON BEHALF OF THE WORLD HEALTH 
ORGANIZATION AND ON MY OWN BEHALF, WARMEST CONGRATULATIONS AND MY BEST 
WISHES FOR CONTINUED SUCCESS IN THE FUTURE. • WHO IS PROUD OF HAVING 
ALWAYS MAINTAINED EXCELLENT RELATIONS AND ENGAGED IN FRUITFUL COLLABORA­
TION WITH IAEA, AND I AM CONVINCED THAT THIS PROCESS WILL CONTINUE TO BE 
DEVELOPED IN THE COMMON INTEREST." 
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